From: "Bell, Nick"
Date: Thursday, 23 January 2020 at 09:00
To: Michael Webber
Subject: RE: Tree Preservation Orders re Trees in Regents Park's Terraces

Dear Michael,

Thank you for your email and my apologies for the lack of response until now. As the
tree are situated within the Regents Park Conservation Area they are afforded legal
protection automatically. As such, it is not expedient for The Council to serve TPOs
to protect them. If the trees were considered to be at risk, for example if a s.211
notification were to be submitted to fell them, it is then The Council would considered
serving a TPO. This applies to all trees in all conservation areas, not just Regents
Park.

Kind regards

Nick Bell
Tree and Landscape Officer
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